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I Oppose this bill we do not need more restrictions on firearms for law abiding 

citizens, we need to follow the laws that are on the books currently. Just because we 

have a new law does not mean a criminal will follow it they do not follow the laws we 

have now. It will only hurt the law abiding citizens.  


